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ADVISER'S MINUTE
  

Dear Brothers,

  

As the OA year is coming to an end I would like to thank everyone who  has helped in making
this year a great success for everyone in the  lodge.  I know that this program has a lot to offer
to the youth of this  council.  Thru everyone’s efforts we can continue to prosper and grow  the
Elkuta Lodge and it members to become Honor Campers and examples in  life to what the
Scout Oath and Scout Law really stand for.  It has been  a pleasure this year for me to serve as
the Lodge Adviser. I have  totally enjoyed getting to know so many of you, and devoting my time
to  help mentor and advise the youth leaders in this Lodge.  The youth of  today will be the
leaders of tomorrow, so I see no greater investment in  ones time than to have a part in helping
develop and teach life skills  to the Youth Leaders of the Elkuta Lodge.  I hope each one of you
will  support us at Fellowship as we welcome in new Lodge Officers, and start  this journey
again for the upcoming year.

  

Yours in Brotherhood,

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Adviser
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